
ST. PATRICK ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION – 6/2/19 

 

Call to order and opening prayer by Todd Davlin at 6:33 p.m. 

Present: Todd Davlin, Kim Schrauben, Dan Lawless, Jamie Fogarty, Pat Russman, Heather 

Scheurer, Robin Garn, Amy Zimmerman, Keith Schneider, Shayla Schneider, Pat 

Fitzsimmons. 

Report form the president (Todd):  SPS AA member of the month- Mike & Ann Kissane and 

Jason & Jen Chamberlain  for all their effort with the Shamrock Auction. 

Report from the secretary (Kim):   minutes approved, no changes made. 

Report of treasurer (Todd):  Updated report reviewed. 

Report of athletic director (Pat): 

Spring Sports have wrapped up their successful seasons. 

New Varsity Boys Basketball coach is Brett Petit.  Will be looking into hiring a JV Boys 

Basketball Coach now.  

The Bus is out of commission at this time.  An arrangement has been made with the Public 

School bus garage to lease a bus for our use at $2/mile.  If we use our drivers there are no 

other fees.  

Jr. High Football will be coached by Joe Cook.  Assistants will be named before the season 

begins.  The schedule is still being arranged. 

Sports Banquet will be Thursday, June  6th at 6:30 p.m.  Wagon Wheel will be cooking the 

meat.  Help is needed for set up  around 4:30 p.m. 

Sports Raffle Winners for December (Shayla) 

5/5 – Judy Baxter   5/12 – Denny Hufnagel 

5/19 – Mike Oehman   5-28 – Ann Marie Pung 

Old Business: 

Update on bldg. project:  Asphalt is in the process of being put down.  We hope to have the 

electric in place before Summerfest. 

Open Coaching Position:  See above. 

FY 2020 AA Budget:  Approved by those present.  No changes made. 

Officiers for FY 2020: Present officers have agreed to stay in place until December.  

Nominations and voting will take place then and new officers will be in place in January 



New Business: 

AA Leadership meetings with Fr. Mike and School Administration.  Mike C has been 

working with Fr. Mike, Randy, and Cortney to align the AA budget to the school budget.  We 

will be moving our budget approval cycle to February, so it becomes part of the school 

budget reviewed by finance council.  This will begin in February 2020.  

 

Closing Prayer by Todd @ 7:05 p.m. 

 

Next meeting 8/4 

 

 

 


